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Indian Point

As a resident of the Hudson Valley I feel that the closing of the Indian Point Nuclear Power
Plant would be the best possible way to resolve the many problems that have been associated
with its operation for many years. Energy has been noncompliant with regard to updating it's
environmentally destructive water intake systems. They have also never come up with a
workable evacuation plan, should there ever be an accident. For these and many other reasons
I think it would be best if the NRC forced Indian Point to close.
Sincerely,
Phillip Schwartz
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